
UPDATE #5 

EFFECTIVE TUESDSAY, MARCH 20, 2020 @ 3pm 
For the latest updates on COVID-19, please refer to www.alberta.ca/covid 

 

The Federal and Provincial Governments have recently announced a series of financial support measures 

intended to help those who have been financially affected by COVID-19 get by until people are able to get 

back on their feet. If you are in need of support, please start the process of applying early. Town Council will 
be reviewing some options at 6pm on Tuesday night’s Committee meeting to assist locally as well. If you do 

plan on attending, please download and complete the self-assessment form and bring it with you to the 

meeting. Only those who have completed the self-assessment form and are in good health will be permitted 
to attend the meeting. 

 

For more information about available Federal support programs and how to apply, please click here. 
For more information about available Provincial support programs and how to apply, please click here. 

Please, still remember to #SkiptheTrip and continue to support our incredible local businesses. Many are 

now offering home delivery if you cannot or choose not to go to them. Some will come to you! It just goes to 

show that they are an incredible part of our community. 
During this time of uncertainty, please remember to practice proper handwashing and social distancing 

practices and use good judgment. 

 
We are all in this together and together we will get through this! 

Please click here to read our COVID-19 Update #4 

Please click here to learn the latest provincial information regarding COVID-19. 

Please click here to download our Self-Assessment Form 
 

http://www.alberta.ca/covid
https://www.canada.ca/en/department-finance/news/2020/03/canadas-covid-19-economic-response-plan-support-for-canadians-and-businesses.html
https://www.alberta.ca/covid-19-supports-for-albertans.aspx
https://raymond.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/TOR-COVID-Update-4a.pdf
https://www.alberta.ca/covid19
https://raymond.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/EDL-Coronavirus-Self-Assessement-March-3.pdf

